
NOVEMBER 23, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JAN MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   AGENDA ITEM FOR DECEMBER 6, 2016: 
    APPLICATION FOR A LIQUOR LICENSE FOR 
    QUICK & EASY SHELL III 
 
 
An application for an Interim Permit, New License, Limited Liability Company, Series 10 
Liquor License has been submitted by Ms. Rajkamal Gill for Quick & Easy Shell III located 
at 1571 W. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, Arizona. 
 
Correspondence has been received from the police department, planning division, 
building division and the fire district, a copy of which is attached.  Please note the email 
from the building division.  The next step in the procedure is for the City Council to hold a 
public hearing on the application and make a recommendation for approval or denial to 
be forwarded to the State Department of Liquor Licenses and Control 
 


